
 

 

October 10, 2019 

 

Bill Seifarth, MS, NRP 

Executive Director 

National Registry of Emergency Medical Technicians 

P.O. Box 29233 

Columbus, Ohio 43229 

 

RE: Support for NREMT Pathways for Registration 

 

Dear Mr. Bill, 

 

The Georgia Department of Public Health, Office of EMS and Trauma (“Department”) supports 

ALL National Registry of EMT’s (“NREMT”) pathways to registration including but not limited 

to: 

• The re-entry process for all registration levels, 

• Physicians challenging any registration level, 

• Registered Nurses challenging any registration level, and 

• International EMS personnel challenging any registration level. 

 

The Department will accept all NREMT registrants, regardless of registration pathway, for 

consideration in the Georgia EMS license application process. 

 

Important Note: This letter of support only expresses the Department’s support of the NREMT 

registration process and does not guarantee licensure in Georgia.  All applications for Georgia 

EMS licensure must meet licensing requirements as set forth in the Department’s Rules and 

Regulations 511-9-2. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

David Newton, Director 

Georgia Office of EMS and Trauma 

Georgia Department of Public Health 

1680 Phoenix Boulevard, Suite 200 

Atlanta, Georgia 30349 

(770) 996-3133 

 

david.newton@dph.ga.gov 

 


